
Dear camper/parent/guardian,  

Swim camp is fast approaching. We hope that you are as excited as we are! A fun-filled exciting week 

has been planned, including games, creek hikes, adventure races, lots of swimming and much, much 

more! 

Check-in for camp will begin at 2:00pm on Sunday, August 3, 2025 in the administrative office 

(big red building). 

Please bring with you your completed health forms (if not already sent in) and any outstanding balance. 

Logon to your account at www.dunkirkcc.com (select youth summer camps then click on “register for 

camp” to “Login” to your existing account) and check your dashboard for all necessary forms and to 

check their status. Physician Medical Form must be signed by a doctor. If you plan on arriving later than 

3:00pm on Sunday, or have any questions regarding check-in, please contact the camp at 716-366-1900 

ext. 12. 

Please note that no pets are allowed on camp grounds at any time! 

At check-in, you will be assigned a cabin equipped with a bathroom and electricity. Each cabin will 

house one or two counselors and up to nine campers. Each cabin has four bedrooms containing three 

bunks each which are on a first-come first choice basis. Bunks are not pre-assigned but cabin/roommate 

requests will be honored when possible. The nurse will also be available during check-in to discuss any 

health concerns with parents. Any medications should be left with the nurse in the original packaging.  

Camp ends at 10:00am on Saturday, August 9, 2025. All campers should be picked up at this time. 

Parents are encouraged to attend our closing ceremony and slideshow at 9:30am in the Activity Center. 

Please find the packing list of things to bring to camp on your dashboard. We ask that campers not have 

cell phones during our week at camp. This is a great opportunity to “unplug” for a week!  

We look forward to meeting and spending the week with all of you.  

It’s sure to be a great adventure for all!  

C-ya soon!  

Mike & Kelly Hanes, Allison Aungst and Scott Benaglio 

Co-Directors, Swim Camp 

E-mail questions to: mhanes@dunkirkcc.com 

Mike’s cell: (716) 423-8401 

 


